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5th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Welcome to July! Our final few weeks are certainly very busy! This week we started with our 
prayer assembly reflecting upon St. Peter and St. Paul, we reflected upon how we can show 
our faith in Jesus this week through our actions.  
 
Your child/ren should now know who their new class teachers are for September and they all 
had a lovely morning on Wednesday with them, in their new environments. Our History display 
‘A Building Through Time’ was attended well by our families and our visitor books demonstrate 
the pride you have in their work and progress. A huge thank you to our staff team for their hard 
work, we will continue building on this next year. Sports day took place today, well done to all 
our children and thank you all for coming to support this event.  
 

On Monday 8th July, we will be celebrating ‘St. Anne’s Feast Day’ together starting with a 

family craft and breakfast session, this starts at 8.15am in our junior hall. You are also 

welcome to attend our prayer assembly in our infant hall at 9.15am.   

 

Tuesday 9th July, some of our Y4 children will be attending Everton Nature Garden for their 

second ‘Get up and Grow’ session. It will also be our last swimming day for the year, a thank 

you to those families who have supported this with donating towards the cost of these lessons.  

 

On Friday 12th July, we will be going to church as a whole school for our Y6 Leavers Mass, 

this is a lovely opportunity for us all to celebrate mass and share together the Year 6’s journey 

with us. This starts at 1.30pm and parents/families of Y6 are invited to attend.   

 

Reminders/dates:  

   

End of term: School Closes on Friday 19th July at the 

following times:  

Nursery   11.45 

Reception   12.45 

Y1 and Y2   12.50 

Y3,4,5               12.50 

Y6   1.00 

 

School re-opens on Tuesday 3rd September at 8.40am for 

our new term.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs GC Murphy Head Teacher 
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